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HBCU ACCESSFEST IS TOMORROW 

Due to the weather, many activities are moving indoors. All events will happen as scheduled. 

 

WHAT The Atlanta Symphony Orchestra’s free HBCU AccessFest will take place as scheduled 
tomorrow despite the prediction of inclement weather. Any events scheduled to be 
outdoors on Callaway Plaza have been moved indoors to the Galleria. This free event will 
provide career and college-related resources, including an HBCU college fair, panel 
discussions, career fair and family resource fair. Connect with Historically Black Colleges 
and Universities, and community organizations, while enjoying food trucks, and more. 

 
WHEN September 16, 2023; 12:00 PM - 6:00 PM 

 
WHERE Woodruff Arts Center, Atlanta Symphony Hall, 1280 Peachtree Street NE Atlanta, GA 

30309 

 
WHO  Leaders from the local community will come together to provide access and resources to 

students who are searching for education and career paths. The event is free and open to 
the public and will include interactive booths, workshops, panel discussions, and 
networking opportunities. Presented by Delta Airlines and Invesco QQQ. 

 
WHY  To support students and present them with opportunities in higher education, 

mentorship, networking, and career paths. 
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